
  

 

Contact Information: Dr. Winston Tucker, Principal 
1015 Snelling Ave. S., Saint Paul, MN 55116  

(651) 293-8940 | highlandsr.spps.org 

Monday, January 30, 2017 
6:30 pm  

 
Highland Park Senior  

Auditorium 
 
 

A third and final presentation and 
community input on the possible 
expansion of the Junior Reserve 
Officer Training Corps (JROTC) 

program at 
Saint Paul Public Schools. 

 
The expansion would implement 

JROTC at Highland Park Senior High 
School for the 2018-19 school year. 

 
 

RSVP is not necessary. 
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